From:s22

To: Minister, MOTI MOTLEX (Minister. MOTI@gov.bc.ca)

Cec: Paton.MLA, Ian LASS:EX (Ian.Paton. MLA@Ileg.bc.ca)

Subject: 320273 - Ladner Truck R&/HWY 17A Pedestrian Overpass, Delta (Safety Concerns)
Sent: 08/24/2023 14:41:46

Message Body:

[EXTERNAL]

Good morning Minister,

I am writing to request that a similar injunction that was put into place within a North Vancouver Overpass,
be considered for the Ladner Truck RA/HWY 17A Pedestrian Overpass in Delta. There has been regular
protests used over that pedestrian overpass at Ladner Trunk Rd, who wave signs and banners at passing
traffic on a regular basis are a major distraction to drivers and have made crossing as a pedestrian
dangerous through both their physical presence and tactics. An injunction should be placed to prohibit
demonstrations or banners on this highway pedestrian overpass. In particular, there is a group that regularly
uses this platform to promote conspiracy theories and the use of a public overpass is not appropriate for
these questionable views to be shared.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

s.22
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From: $-22 _

To: Minister, MOTI MOTLEX (Minister. MOTI@gov.bc.ca)

Cec: Paton.MLA, Ian LASS:EX (Ian.Paton. MLA@Ileg.bc.ca)

Subject: 320149 - Safety Concern - HWY 17A Pedestrian Overpass, Delta BC
Sent: 08/17/2023 23:42:47

Message Body:

[EXTERNAL]

Hello Minister,

| am writing to request that you look into an ongoing protest in Delta BC on a pedestrian overpass at Ladner
Trunk Rd, which | understand is within your jurisdiction. Protestors who wave signs and banners at passing
traffic on a regular basis are a major distraction to drivers and have made crossing as a pedestrian
dangerous through both their physical presence and intimidating tactics. This is a similar situation to what
happened recently in North Vancouver on a HWY 1 overpass, and | would like to see the same resolution in
Delta: an injunction placed to prohibit demonstrations or banners on this highway pedestrian overpass. In
this taxpayer's opinion, this injunction is necessary to prevent anybody from getting hurt. Your prompt
attention to this would be much appreciated in our community.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

s.22
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